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Prairie Valley Parents, August 25, 2014 

 

Thank you for allowing your kids to attend Prairie Valley ISD. We look forward to having 

another outstanding year in 2014-2015. There are some changes that the district 

improvement team has adopted for this school year: 

 
Dress Code: 

 Is the same as it has been: no holes in jeans (frays in jeans are  

acceptable-until the legs are visible), boys shirts must have sleeves, no 

grooming that would cause a distraction (examples are listed in the 

student handbook). 
   Violation of the dress code: 1st offense     Detention 

                                              2nd offense     Detention 

                                              3rd offense      ISS/Swat and loss of exemptions 

 Change 

 All shorts, covering for leggings, and dresses/skirts cannot be more than 8” above  

 the knee as measured when on both knees.  
 Females may not wear more than 2 total earrings in their ears.  

 

Technology: 

 No cell phones brought to school unless student is going on an extra-curricular 

 trip-this policy is already in place.  
 

 Change 

 Tablets, Kindles, I-Pads may be brought if the student has prior approval from their 

 teacher. They can only us the device for that class and may not, at any time, play games. 

 

 Violation of technology policy: 1st offense Device taken up-parent retrieves device. 
                            2nd offense Device taken up, parent retrieves device,  

                                  and $15 fine.  

                                                   3rd offense Device taken up, parent retrieves device, 

                                                        and $15 fine.  

 

All previous policies are still enforced. Please contact the school if there 
are any questions about these policies. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 
Tim West 

 


